
 

                       BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHANDWA 

Ref. No. BBPS SSTPP/MPPGCL/KHW/CIR/2022-23/52                                                      Dated: February 11, 2023 

First Annual Day Celebrations 

Important Instructions for Parents 

1. Students of class II-VI to arrive sharp at 02:30 pm on Feb 11th, 2023. Participants to come in their respective 

costumes wearing make up as instructed by the teacher incharge. 

2. We wholeheartedly invite grandparents of the participants to grace the occasion.  

3. Parents must be seated by 05:15 pm. Seating will happen on first-cum-first basis.  Event will start at 05:45 

pm, once the chief guest arrives.  

4. Parents who will get their infants along to make them sit on their laps. We have counted two seats per 

participant while making our seating arrangement. Infants should not be left unattended and parents should 

keep them all throughout with themselves.  

5. Mobile phones to be kept on silent mode. You telephonic conversation can disturb other audience as well as 

the performer.   

6. Photograph or videos to be taken from your respective seats only. You will not be allowed to come in front 

of the performance for any purpose. A professional photographer has been arranged and the photographs of 

the event will be shared with all.  

7. Carry water bottles along with you. No plastic glasses will be arranged rather a can of water to refill your 

water bottle will be kept and encouraged to be used.  

8. Students will be seated in their respective green rooms and will not be allowed to meet parents till the entire 

event finishes. Dispersal will take place from their respective green room, only once the entire event is over. 

Announcement will be made for your assistance. Early Dispersal will not be entertained in any case. 

9. Students will be given a box of light refreshments, during the event. On that day, they are also supposed to 

carry their tiffin boxes, water bottles, handkerchief and school diary.  

10. Parking arrangements have been made in the officer’s club. Kindly park your vehicle inside the officer’s club 

premises. 

 

We are hopeful that the event will get over by 08:15 pm. The above instructions are kept to make your 

experience memorable and only through self-discipline and respecting school policies, will we be able to 

make a remarkable positive influence on our children’s mind. Looking forward to your continuous faith 

and support in us. The team is eagerly waiting to stage and meet you at the first Annual Day Celebartion 

of Bal Bharati Public School SSTPP Khandwa! 

 

Regards 

Jyoti Gupta 

Principal 

Bal Bharati Public School, SSTPP, Khandwa 


